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April 18, 2011
Professor Larry Krissek

Chair, Arts and Sciences CCI

Re: African-American and African Studies BA
Dear Professor Krissek:

The CCI’s Arts and Humanities 2 subcommittee met on April 6, 2011, and reviewed the semester conversion plans for the BA in African-American and African Studies submitted by the Department of African-American and African Studies.  This program has been re-envisioned, after a thorough review of comparable programs at peer institutions, but the total number of courses required is the same as in the quarter-based version.  The committee recommended some corrections and clarifications but found no substantive problems with the proposal and voted unanimously to send this program on to the full CCI for review, pending revision.  I have looked over the revised document and noticed only a few points that may be in need of attention at the CCI level:
· AAAS (575): History of South Africa should use the semester, rather than quarter, number, if available.
· On the semester advising sheet, the core course listed as 4921 appears as COMPSTDS/AAAS 4921 on the preceding list of courses (both in the list broken down by department and the list broken down by cognate area) making it difficult to find.  If the course were listed as AAAS/COMPSTD 4921 (or, even better, AAAS 4921), this difficulty would be removed.

· On the curriculum map, the committee recommended removing the categories that are under the headings “General Education Courses” and “African Language Program Courses.”

 Sincerely,
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Wm. Mitchell Masters

A&H2 Subcommittee Chair

Associate Professor of Biology




Department of Evolution, Ecology, and Organismal Biology





College of Biological Sciences


318 West 12th Avenue


Columbus, OH 43210-1293





Phone (614) 292-8088


Fax (614) 292-2030
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